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From: Treana Atkins <treanaatkins@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 24, 2016 4:53 PM

To: Doug.Echols@cityofrockhill.com; Mick@mulvaneyforcongress.com; Haley, Nikki; 

katie_stoughton@lgraham.senate.gov; deb_blickenstaff@scott.senate.gov

Subject: Voter Fraud and Prevention for Nov. 8

Good Day Mayor, Governor, Senators, and Congressman. 
 
My name is Treana Atkins and I live in Rock Hill, SC. I will be voting in the upcoming presidential 
election on November 8. I am extremely concerned about voter fraud in this election. My question to 
you is, what are you going to do at all levels of government to prevent voter fraud, and what can we 
do, as the people, to help in combating the issue.  
 
Voter fraud issues are vast but include voting multiple times, criminal voting, illegal immigrant 
voting, out of state voting, and deceased persons voting, discarding of ballots, ballot box stuffing, and 
voting machine switches. 
 
I, and others, need reassurance that our elected officials are doing everything to prevent fraudulent 
voting. We are willing to do our part to help in the fight. 
 
Thank you sincerely for your time. 
 
Treana Atkins 
304-786-4999 
 


